
 

 

TWHS FFA Booster Club Agenda – February 5, 2025 

Welcome: 6:30 PM 

Board Updates: 

- Spirit Wear  
o Limited stock.  T-shirts $20 / Hoodies $25 
o If you are interested in purchasing, see Gina after the meeting 

- Board Nominations for 25-26 
o A Google Form will be sent out tomorrow. We are looking for 

those interested in a board position next school year. 
 The new board will be voted in at the April booster club 

meeting. 
 The new board will go into eƯect on June 1st.  Positions 

will have time to transfer and turnover after the banquet 
in May. 

- Scholarship Updates 
o Once we have more financial detail regarding senior buckles 

and banquet costs, we can talk about adding on additional 
senior scholarships. 

o Mr. Castillo will purchase software for the scholarship process 
and will have it ready to go by the end of the week 

- Senior Buckle Update  
o Buckles have been ordered, hopefully they will be in the first 

week in March. 
- Banquet Update 

o Possibility of not having the Otwell Barn 
 Look into Lone Star Convention Center 
 Mr. B will look into Cafeteria getting booked 



 Catherine Ragas will look into the Community Centers 
- Banner Update 

o Rory reported that the banner order has been placed and 
should be printed and done by the end of the week and ready 
to take to shows.   

Treasurer Report: 

- January slow, close to same amount as before 
- The trailer will be brought over this Sunday 2/9 to begin fixing it up  

Chapter Report: Hayyat Yamani 

- Hayyat informed the booster club board about recent livestock 
competitions.  She also gave an update of upcoming events and 
reminded parents of the HLSR program sales that the students would 
be doing. Hayyat had lost of photos of students and their 
participation in FFA events. 

Advisor Report: 

- Barn build update 
o 8 pins on each side (Cattle) 
o Wash bin (Cattle) 
o Brick and mortar feed room 
o Another small animal barn for goat and lamb 
o Bathrooms will be built 
o Temporary tent for the cattle 

 Lay down solid formation instead of just cedar on the 
grass 

 Rerouting drains to help with the mud 
 Future cattle students will need to wait before 

purchasing new animals – no new cattle projects 
 Current is 12x12, would prefer 12x20 
 HeƯer projects can be worked with and will get them for 

October 
 Student parking lot will be cut in ½ during construction 

(8-month long project) 
- Next booster club meeting will be 3/19 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:19 PM 


